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I am not against progress and the need to explore our energy options, however, this project
being presented is just plain irresponsible. Lightsource bp has a reputation across the globe for
corruption and operating outside of the law. The attorneys involved, former Ohio Public
Utility employees, seem to be working under the radar and using unassuming loopholes to
push a corporate agenda. Are there backroom favors being traded amongst current and former
members of the commission. It appears to be questionable. This project belongs in an
industrial area, not residential, and you know as well as everyone else that this is not an
agriculture endeavor. The citizens of this area will make their displeasure known to our
elected officials when re-election time comes. If this is allowed to invade and infest our
homes.....it will never be forgotten.
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